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BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
 
In April 2013, the board approved Phase I of the HVAC replacement.  During the 
summer of 2012, 64 units were replaced.  As per our plan, Phase II needs to be 
considered at this time.  In Phase II the replacement includes the following: 

1. Replace (13) large HVAC systems that range in age from 15-23 years. 
2. Replace (4) outside air HVAC units that are not working and re-

commissioning the existing controls. 
3. Replace (5) large HVAC units (200 tons) and retrofit existing building 

controls. 
Scott Naab, Trane representative will be here to present the HVAC Replacement 
Plan for Phase II. 
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